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Tuesday 16th November 2021 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS & CHRISTMAS DATES 
 
To help you get organised here is some information about the school photos on Thursday and also 
some other Christmas arrangements: 
 
School Photos - Thursday 18th November 
Please bring your children into school in their school uniform on Thursday with their PE kit in a labelled 
bag.  The photographer is coming in first thing so no need for hair brushes etc.  Unfortunately, due to 
our current Covid-19 school restrictions we are unable to welcome pre-nursery siblings with parents / 
carers into school for family photos this year. 
 
School Christmas Lunch - Wednesday 8th December 
If your child usually has a packed lunch but would like a Christmas meal on 8th December please let 
me know before Friday 26th November so that we can plan for our numbers. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day - Wednesday 8th December 
As usual we will be fundraising for Save the Children with our Christmas Jumper Day.  This will be held 
on Wednesday 8th December.  Your child is welcome to come to school in a Christmas jumper with 
usual school trousers / skirt on the day with a suggested donation of £2 per child. 
        
Christmas Parties  
Wednesday 15th December - Year 3,4,5,6 (Seal and Orca Class). 
Thursday 16th December - Nursery. Reception, Year 1,2 (Starfish & Puffin Class).   
Children are welcome to wear their Christmas Jumpers (usual school trousers / skirt) on their school 
party day. 
 
Christmas Play 
Unfortunately, due to our current Covid-19 school restrictions we are unable to host parents / carers 
at our annual Christmas Play.  We will be videoing the school play and sending all parents / carers a 
link to watch the performance at home together as a family. 
 
Christmas Raffle     
The Parents & Friends Association (PFA) have organised a Christmas Raffle to be drawn on Tuesday 
14th December.  A book of tickets will be sent home with each child tonight if you could please try to 
sell these (£1 per ticket, 10 tickets per book).  Please return all tickets and money to the school office 
before 14th December.  If you would like additional books please contact Sara or myself. 

 
All dates are on the school website as a reminder. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Melissa Gilroy  
School Office Manager 


